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ERIN SEWAGE PUMPING STATION WORK BEGINS IN JANUARY 
 
The Town of Erin will begin construction of a Sewage Pumping Station in the Lions’ Club 
Park in Erin this January as part of the Council-approved Erin Wastewater Servicing Project. 
 
Construction will start in early January 2024 with the contractor preparing the site. This 
work will include erecting fencing along the perimeter of the site, site grading and set-up of 
the site trailers. 
 
All trees and shrubs that were removed at the park will be replaced with new trees and 
shrubs once construction of the Sewage Pumping Station is completed, with Lions’ Club 
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Park being restored to its original, or better condition. Construction is expected to be 
complete in spring 2025 but could be delayed due to weather or other construction-related 
issues. 
  
WHAT TO EXPECT DURING TREE REMOVAL IN THE PARK  
• You may experience inconveniences such as restrictions to park areas, increased truck 
traffic around the park, dirt on roads, dust and noise. The Town, along with the contactor, 
will make every effort to minimize these impacts to the community.  
• The Town will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on Town or 
County property.  
 
Area Restrictions: To complete the work in a safe manner, there will be restrictions around 
the park area. The Town’s contractor will be erecting temporary fencing around the 
construction site and access to the fenced area by the public is prohibited.  
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